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Pi alpha
Since its founding in 1906, Pi Alpha 

Fraternity has become an integral part 
of the social life here at the College. 
It offers to the student that sense of 
brotherhood so important to a well 
rounded education. After graduation it 
becomes the source of those nostalgic 
feelings which come with memories—of 
the dances, beer parties, smokers and 
hazings—of “good times” at St. Francis.

Some may still be wondering what 
happened to Ciezlewicz after he won the 
basket of cheer at the annual Pi Alpha 
Dance. Or how Marty Donahue ever got 
home from the Bronx last December. 
George Smith saying “Now listen you 
guys” will remain with us for many years. 
Plow “Big” Dan Walsh ever broke a 
table by sitting on it will always be a 
puzzler.

These are only some of the incidents 
that we will think back upon in later 
years. But they take their place among 
those moments of laughter and friend­
ship which go to make up Pi Alpha Fra­
ternity.
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From Texas to Wall Street, via Skid Row Fireman, spare

Ladder of success??? Santa in the West
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Draw one for the ex Archon


